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Conclusion 

Our fight against Murphy’s law is coming to an end.

It was a great success, thank to you.

Join me in thanking Markus and idea square inhabitants for the kind hospitality and for 

supporting us. Things would have been much worse in building 40

Our tentative dates for the next Hackathons are: May 22-25 and Sep 3-5

Now… group picture and a drink (outside)
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